To: Sardar Ayaz Sadiq Speaker, National Assembly of Pakistan

Dear Sir,

As a citizen of Pakistan I am deeply concerned about the government's proposed Prevention of Electronic Crimes Bill 2015 (PECB). In its current form, it will have an adverse impact on our constitutional rights to speech and privacy, and the right to do business. We urge you to take notice of this matter of public importance to ensure the bill is not passed in its current form.

We urge you to constitute a review committee with an equal number of members of opposition that revisits the bill and takes input from members of public and professionals, in an inclusive and transparent manner, in keeping with the true spirit of democracy.

T	'hanl	k	vo	11
-	HULL		, ,	u.

Signed: